
Eyeglasses Drive in Full Swing! 
Weekly Report 2/25/19 to 3/3/19 
 

Starting off the week, it was necessary to drop off all needed supplies to each 
elementary school. Prior to the week, arranged dates and times were set for each school, for 
specific drop off times. Additionally, considering the week would be shorter, due to a Reedy 
Tennis tournament, extensive planning and time management was required. 
 

Starting off the week on Tuesday, the first round of donation bags and boxes were 
going to Hosp, Allen, Shawnee Trail, and Boals elementary schools. The next day, 
Wednesday, the supplies went to Taylor and Robertson elementary schools. Finally, the last 
day of deliveries, the donation boxes and bags were driven to Fisher, Sparks, Isbell, Spears, 
and Sem elementary. By the end of the day Thursday, all supplies for the Eyeglasses Drive 
were delivered to the eleven schools participating. In addition to the pieces needed for the 
drive, each school was given a handful of my business cards I have, which includes my name, 
topic studying, and link to my website. This will hopefully give parents and students any 
additional insight on what the Eyeglasses Drive project is, what ISM is, and who I am.  
 

By going to each school and hand delivering all the supplies, each school is well 
equipped to succeed in the drive. It is a huge relief to know that all the hard work, 
preparation, research, and planning that has gone into this drive, has officially begun. A lot 
of thought and communication has gone into attempting to pull off this drive, and it is 
amazing to have my goals exceeded, including having over ten elementary schools in 
participation. 
 

Now that the drive is officially beginning on March fourth, it is nice to be back in 
class, especially since I was traveling all last week and was barely able to come. During this 
first week of the drive fully in swing, it will be my goal to contact any local newsletter 
companies, begin writing my informative article, and finalizing any plans on the ISM 
calendar, for the remainder of the year with the Final Product. It is a relief that the drive is 
officially beginning, especially with Spring Break around the corner next week. With the 
majority of the hard work already completed, now is the time to relax a little more and let 
the elementary schools do the work and collect as many glasses as possible. 


